6/3/21
Dear Clara Barton Families,
As we approach the end of any year we have many staff members moving on to other opportunities.  This year we have one significant loss, and an exciting welcome to announce.  Our beloved School Counselor Blair Lovatt will be leaving us to move closer to family.  Mrs. Lovatt has been an integral part of the success of CBE, and we are tremendously grateful to her for the service she has provided students, families, and staff.  She has posted a video for families to view: https://www.wevideo.com/view/2206744879
As I have known about this decision for some time, searching for a new School Counselor has been one of my top priorities.  I could not be more excited to announce that Madison LeCompte will fill this position.  Madison is a perfect fit for our community and has been working closely with Blair to learn about what she has in place so that we can have the best transition possible.  Mrs. LeCompte’s introduction video is here: https://www.wevideo.com/hub#media/ci/2222432139
We recognize that this will be a challenge for many students and families.  Both Mrs. Lovatt & Mrs. LeCompte will be holding a Teams Live “Meet The Counselor” event on Tuesday June 8 at 6:00.  You can access this via Click here to join the meeting .  To assist them in planning for this meeting, please enter your questions and provide input via this Thoughtexchange link https://tejoin.com/220777981 .
Thank you for welcoming Mrs. LeCompte to our CBE Family as we all say goodbye to an educator that has truly loved all of us at Clara Barton.
Sincerely,
Karen Barker
Principal
Clara Barton Elementary
Together, We Rise
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Apologies...we are running fast these days ;)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hopefully this will work:  LeCompte Intro.mp4 

